
HEATHFIELD NEWS   

15TH SEPTEMBER 2017                                           SCOTLAND ROAD CAMPUS 

Reminder – EYFS:  

 Red Feather Photography will be in to photograph The Seahorses and Dolphins on Monday 

18th September. 

 Tuesday 19th September is Wheels Day in Dolphins. 

 Wednesday 20th September is Wheels Day in Seahorses. 

Reminder - Year 3 and 4: Survival Day is on Thursday 21st September. Please return your slips 

and contributions as soon as possible. 

Reminder – Year 4 Sleepover: If you haven’t already please ensure you return the forms in time 

for the Y4 camp at Kersall Drive. 

Reminder – Year 6 York Residential Meeting: In the School Hall at 5.30pm on Monday 18th 

September.  

Dolphins:  On Thursday 28th September the Dolphins will be going to the local shops. There will be 

two trips, both AM and PM Parent/carer volunteers are needed and will be most welcome. 

Year 1 and 2:  Key stage 1 children will be taking part in an ‘Autumnal walk’ to Vernon Park on 

Wednesday 20th September. This will relate to our Science work on Seasons and during the visit we 

will collect objects related to autumn, take photos and play on the park. 

All children will need to wear a waterproof coat and may bring wellies or old trainers to change into 

as it may be muddy. 

If you are able to help your child’s class, please tell your child’s teacher; your help is always 

appreciated. We will leave school at approximately 1:45 and be back in school ready for home-time. 

 
Year 1 and 2: Homework Project- children are to create a super hero gadget, poster, mask or cape. 
Their project must cover an area no bigger than an A4 sheet of paper (especially if you make a 
cape!), so that they can be displayed on the shelves in the school hall. They are to be brought into 
school by 29th September. Get creative! 

      

Attendance for this week was 97%.   

If your child is too poorly to attend please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9155725 

There are 197 children who have 100% attendance – Well Done 
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Year 3 and 4 homework: As part of our current topic, ‘Selfies’ the children will be looking 
into cameras, how they work and how they have changed over time. We would like children in year 
3 and 4 to make a model of a camera that can be displayed in school. Children can choose whether 
their model represents the early days of the invention of the camera or a more modern design. 
Due Friday 29th September.  
 
Year 5 and 6: Unfortunately the Planetarium visit that was planned for this half term and mentioned 
on our parent overview- linked to our ‘Out of This World’ topic- is no longer being offered by the 
provider. It was a free initiative however they can no longer fulfil this commitment. During our 
National Space Centre visit on Tuesday 3rd October, the children will visit a planetarium as part of 
this trip. 

 

 


